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 As students return to class January 6, they’ll be further enriching their 
knowledge in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics 
(STEM) with a close-up look at what makes “wool” so wonderful, and 
lessons about the various states of matter. Pro tip: they ALL matter.  

The Party Continues! 

For those who observe the Lunar or Lunisolar calendars, the 
celebration is still ahead. Students will take part in multicultural 
celebrations January 30th and 31st - marking the Lunar New Year 
with a yoga workshop. Luckily, it’s also pyjama day, and loose-fitting 
clothing like pyjamas is perfect for yoga. Talk about good timing!  

New Spin on Show-and-Tell 

Confident Communicators (three-year-olds) will now take part in a 
little “Draw-and-Tell.” They’ll be sent home with construction paper to 
create a masterpiece, then they’ll elaborate on their artistic vision for 
the class on their designated day. 

Remarkable Readers (four-year-olds) will take it up a notch with “Cut-
and-Collage.” It’s the same idea, but students will cut out pictures 
from newspapers and magazines (remember those?) and create a 
picture story to share with the class. 

 Reminder: 
books don’t 
grow on trees 
 

Well, I mean technically the 
paper does… but books cost 
money. If a library book is lost, 
parents can replace them with 
another age-appropriate book, 
or they will be charged $5 

 

  

 



 

Lovely Literacy, Nice Numeracy 
 
In January, three-year-old students will work on 
recognition of the letters of the alphabet in random 
order, and words with pictures. Four-year-olds will 
progress to three-letter words. Children will also 
learn about ascending and descending orders of 
numbers. 

Dress for Seasonal Stress 

In case you haven’t noticed – it’s been cold! 
Remember to send plenty of warm winter clothing 
every day. It’s more comfortable for fun time 
outdoors, and it’s especially necessary in the event 
of an emergency situation. 

Wasn’t That a Party?  

Students put on a heck of a holiday hootenanny 
December 20th.  
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